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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: SCa.LM.JP

15th March 2019

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As teachers, we are always looking for different ways to improve our practice and to be the best teachers we can be. As part of our professional development at Grove Academy, some of our teachers are engaging with a programme with the Chartered College of Teaching and the Education Development Trust. As part of this programme, we are writing to you to ask for permission to film your child in our lessons. We have included the answers to some questions that you may have below. If you have any further questions, you are welcome to contact us. 

Frequently Asked Questions

Who will see these video clips? They will be shared with, a group of 10 other teachers involved in the programme, and an instructional coach (expert teacher). 

Where will they be stored? All video files are uploaded to an app called IRIS Connect from a device. No video is stored on the device itself. IRIS Connect is a company that specialises in using video to improve teaching and has a ‘world class secure environment’. Further information about data protection at IRIS Connect can be found at: https://www.irisconnect.com/uk/support/security-and-safeguarding/ 

How long will they be stored for? After the end of the programme, all assessment and personal data is kept securely in the IRIS Connect environment for a maximum duration of 5 years. The school administrator has rights to delete content prior to this date as owners of the data. 

What if I don’t want my child to participate? If you have a genuine concern and do not want your child to participate at all we will invite you to speak to us and if needed we would need to organise for your child to not be in the room when filming takes place. This will be organised in such a way that ensures your child does not miss out for not having participated. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return no later than Monday 18th March 2019 only if you wish for your child not to participate. 
[image: image3]Many thanks, 

Mrs S Carrigan

Academy Principal

GROVE ACADEMY - Chartered College of Teaching and the Education Development Trust -  Filming Non Consent 

Name of child _______________________________________

Class__________________________
❏ I DO NOT give permission for my child to be filmed.
Parent / Carer______________________________________ (print name)
 Date__________________________
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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